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Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  We hope that you are all keeping well. 
 

Lessons taking place in school:  

As we reach the final week of the summer term lessons  

continue to take place in school. Please encourage your                           

children to attend these lessons.  

  

Next week we see the following groups in school.  

• Monday Y10 groups 7, 8 and 9 

• Tue Y10 groups 10,11 and 12  

• Thursday groups 13 and 14 
There are no Year 12 lessons taking place in school 
 

Parents and carers can use the MYEd app to communicate with school for known absences prior to the 

lesson. 

Each department will continue to use Show My Homework to set home learning, this will have include some 

formal assessments and staff will be in the process of providing feedback. 

This is the timetable for live lessons next week. We are working on a fortnightly timetable. This is week two:  

Year  Time  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

Year 7  9.30 – 10.30  English History  Geography  Art – video  
Spanish 

French  

Year 8  10.30 – 11. 30  Maths  RE PSHE/Assembly  Science  Maths 

Year 9  11.30 – 12.30  RE  Option Y  English  
History  

Geography  
Science 

Year 10  13.00 – 14.00  Option X  
French  

Spanish  
Science  PSHE/Assembly  English  

 

School continues only be open to Y10 at their designated lesson times and for those students whose parents 

or carers are key workers and have been in school in previous weeks.  School remains closed to all other 

students in Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9. Remote learning continues to be the main delivery method until the 

end of the summer term. 

Live online lessons 

Additional lessons are taking place in math, English and science. The timetable is regularly updated each 

week. Please check Show My Homework for the live lesson schedule.     

Using Microsoft TEAMs in Office 365:  

We have issued guidance to help students access this area on our school website. 
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End of term letters 

Please keep an eye on our website, over the next few days as we intend to upload information about the 

opening of school from September.  

End of term virtual Liturgy 

The Chaplaincy team are working on an alternative to our usual ‘Celebrate You’ end of term liturgy. This year 

they will upload a virtual Liturgy on to our website for you to view from 2pm on 17 July. 

Get out, get active - a city-wide race around the world 

On behalf of the school, the PE wanted to thank everyone who managed to get up, get out and get active. 

Nearly two hundred people from our school community took part in this citywide event, many sharing 

images of their achievements. It was a phenomenal effort, which ended up with us finishing third in the city, 

only just pipped by Westfield who finished second. Altogether our community covered 1768 Km. Below are 

a few more amazing figures: 

Sheffield schools combined total: 12500km (more than the distance from Sheffield to Victoria, Zimbabwe) 

All Saints community: 

• 116 pupil entries, the greatest distance covered by a student was 40.59km 

• 36 parent entries, the greatest distance covered by a parent/ carer was 39.45Km.  

• 38 staff member entries, greatest distance covered by a member of staff was 39.21km 

 

If you would like to read more, the star also reported on the event 

https://www.thestar.co.uk/education/sheffield-schools-race-across-world-first-ever-citywide-exercise-event-

2905397 

Keeping in touch:  

Our students have been sent a newsletter with ideas and activities.  Just a reminder that whilst we 
recommend websites and links to students in good faith, it is always worth checking the websites that your 
child is accessing online.  The government has launched a useful website for parents/carers with advice to 
keep your child safe online: www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
 

Department for Education coronavirus helpline: 

This is available to answer questions about COVID-19 relating to education and children’s social care. 
Staff, parents and young people can contact this helpline as follows: 
Phone: 0800 046 8687 
Opening hours: 
8am to 6pm – Monday to Friday 
10am to 4pm – Saturday and Sunday  
 
 
Sea Farers Sunday 12th July 

The Apostleship of the sea provides practical and pastoral care to all seafarers, regardless of nationality, 

belief or race.   

Ninety per cent of world trade is transported by ship.  However, the life of a  modern seafarer can be 

dangerous and lonely.  They may spend up to a year at a time away from home, separated from their families 

and loved ones often working in harsh conditions.   

 

https://www.thestar.co.uk/education/sheffield-schools-race-across-world-first-ever-citywide-exercise-event-2905397
https://www.thestar.co.uk/education/sheffield-schools-race-across-world-first-ever-citywide-exercise-event-2905397
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
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A Prayer for Seafarers 
Heavenly Father, we pray for all who sacrifice their home and family life, to work as seafarers. We think of 
the many months at sea, enduring the hardships and dangers of heavy seas, storms and strong winds far 
away from home.  Look with favour on all seafarers who miss their families and loved ones, comfort those 
who feel isolated or lonely, scared or insecure. Bring them safely home to shore, and at the end of their 
contract, return them into the loving arms of their families and friends. 
We ask this in the name of Our Lord Jesus Christ.  

Amen. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    


